National Air Traffic Controllers Association
AFL-CIO
National Benefits Committee (NBC)

Date:

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to certify that is an employee/member
in good standing at the National Air Traffic Controllers Association (NATCA) and meets
the requirements under the Ford X plan. The employee/member must also produce an
employee/member identification card to validate this letter and their status with NATCA.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me at
john.bratcher@natca.net or 202-628-5451.

Sincerely,

o=

John Bratcher

Chairman, National Benefits Committee (NBC)
National Air Traffic Controllers Association
www.NATCA.org
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